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DC Jail Inspection

June 7, 2023

On May 31, 2023, there was an incident at Central Detention Facility (CDF)
between residents and staff. CIC staff conducted an immediate inspection of
the facility on June 7, 2023. During this inspection, the CIC spoke with staff and
residents regarding the event. The CIC will continue to monitor the situation
and additional information regarding the incident is forthcoming. 
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